Leah Larrarte

From: Leah Larrarte
Sent: Woednesday, July 27, 2016 1:05 PN
To: Leah Larrare
Subject: RE: Housing Advisory Commission

From:; Max Zaker
Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2016 3:34 PM
To: Stacey Kurz

Subject: Re: Housing Advisory Commission

Hi Stacev. I was just informed that }'m pointed to serve on the Planning Commission. As such, I need 1o resign
from the Housing Commission. 1t's been a pleasure working with you and appreciaie the work vou do. I'm sure
we'll be seeing each other soon.

Regards,

Max

Max Zaker
Business Consultant

Enceprencur




